
Tite/Subject: Congress is listening to sellers like us—please get involved 

Dear Fellow US-based Amazon Seller: 

We recently had the opportunity to meet our respective congressional representatives in the House and 
Senate to discuss how proposed legislation jeopardizes Amazon’s ability to operate a marketplace for 
sellers. The U.S. Senate Judiciary Committee will soon take an important vote on this legislation. We 
urge you join with us and contact your Senators to oppose these bills.  

Like you, we partner with Amazon to help our customers quickly and easily purchase the products they 
want and need. Amazon helps us grow our businesses and reach new customers. This levels the playing 
field to give small businesses like ours a fighting chance in a fiercely competitive retail landscape. 

In our meetings, members of Congress and staff heard directly from us. We were able to tell our stories 
as small business owners and express our concerns about the unintended consequences these bills 
could have on sellers like us. While most of the conversations were positive, we believe more needs to 
be done to ensure everyone in Congress fully understands the complexities of e-commerce, online 
marketplaces, and how sellers and Amazon working together is a win-win for everyone.  

More importantly, this is very personal for us. Like many of you, our businesses are our livelihoods, and 
we feel that Congress has failed to understand the collateral damage these bills could cause. If Congress 
doesn't hear from more sellers like us, they will legislate without addressing the concerns many of us 
have raised. 

This is why our efforts are so important. We ask that you join us to make your voice heard. This will take 
less than two minutes of your time. 

Thank you. 
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